
Dear students, 

I would like to inform you that the platform for recording lectures is overworked at the 
moment and there is not enough space to record new lectures. This is the reason why 
lectures for next week will be recorded with little delay. We do hope that this problem will 
be resolved as soon as it possible. 

Thank you for understanding. 

Best regards,  

Prof. dr Dejan Nešić 

 


